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28 October 2022

Ref: OlIA-2022/23-0250
Dear

Official Information Act request relating to correspondence and documents that
mention the Shakespeare Globe Centre

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request received on 18 October
2022. You requested:

Can | please request, under the Official Information Act, any internal/external emails,
reports, memos, letters, notes or advice that mention the Shakespeare Globe Centre
from September 1, 2022, to present day?

No information within scope of your request has been identified as being held by the
Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet (DPMC). | am therefore refusing your request
under section 18(e) of the Act that the document alleged to contain the information requested
does not exist or, despite reasonable efforts to locate it, cannot be found.

We would normally transfer your request to the Ministry of Culture and Heritage (MCH), as
the information requested is more closely connected to their functions. However, | note that
MCH has already received your request and so a transfer is unnecessary. Instead, | refer
you to MCH’s response to your request.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under
section 28(3) of the Act.

This response may be published on the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet’'s
website during our regular publication cycle. Typically, information is released monthly, or as
otherwise determined. Your personal information including name and contact details will be
removed for publication.

Yours sincerely

Clare Ward
Executive Director
Strategy, Governance and Engagement

Executive Wing, Parliament Buildings, Wellington, New Zealand 6011
& 644817 9698 www.dpmc.govt.nz
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